

Plantation Elementary
Judith E. Pitter, Principal
651 NW 42nd Avenue
Plantation, FL 33317
Ph: 754-322-8000 • Fax: 754-322-8040
Judith.pitter@browardschools.com/plantationelem

The School Board of Broward County, Florida

Lori Albadeff, Chair Debra Hixon, Vice Chair

Torey Alston
Brenda Fam, Esq.
Daniel P. Foganholi
Dr. Jeff Holness
Sarah Leonardi
Nora Rupert
Dr. Allen Zeman

Dr. Peter Licata Superintendent of Schools

September 1, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

The 2023-2024 school year is off to a great start and we are happy to have your student on campus learning with us. After reviewing our Exceptional Student Education (ESE) caseload, we found that your child is a student with an IEP receiving ESE support and services. We wanted to make sure that you have the names and contact information for our ESE department of which your student may be receiving specially designed instruction as outlined in their IEP for this school year.

Our ESE team can be contacted via email or phone at insert school phone number:

Patricia Brown, <u>patricia.brown@browardschools.com</u>, ESE Specialist Kerry-Ann Heslop, <u>kerry-ann.heslop@browardschools.com</u>, Speech and Language Pathologist

Jihan Rosalle, jihan.rosalle@browardschools.com, Speech and Language Pathologist Rafael Harley, rafael.harley@browardschools.com, ESE Support Facilitator

If you have questions about the services outlined in your child's IEP or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at insert school phone number. We look forward to partnering with you for a wonderful school year ahead.

Sincerely,

Judith E. Pitter Principa: